
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

7. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK 2003 
 
 The Assistant Community Adviser updated the Board on Neighbourhood Week activities for 2003.  

The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That a letter of thanks be sent to the initiators of these events. 
 
 3. That the Board thank the Neighbourhood Week 2003 Working Party for its work. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


